
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Tuesday, June 10, 2025 
 
 
Chromebooks 

• Grade 12 students – it is time to hand in your Chromebooks. You can hand in your Chromebook at the 
main office as soon as you note you no longer need it. You must hand in your Chromebook on the day of 
your last assessment or exam.  

 
DECA 

• Attention all students interested in joining DECA next school year! We are having a meeting this 
Wednesday, June 11 in room 232. Come find out what DECA is all about and get some tips on how to 
succeed in the club. Room 232 on Wednesday! Be there! 

 
Drama 

• Attention Drama Club! We have a rehearsal today after school. Make sure to continue to check the 
Google Classroom and groupchat for all the info! Can’t wait to see you there!  

 
Exams 

• Any students with an IEP who would like to write exams with Academic Resource should come to room 
102 to sign up. Deadline to sign up is Wednesday, June 11. 

 
Library 

• All library books are due back today. Please search your locker, your bag, and your room to find and 
return all library books! 

 
Locker Cleanout! 

• Thursday, June 12 at 10:15 a.m. will be Locker Cleanout at PPHS. 
• Students should use the time to clean out their lockers with any garbage, items not needed, etc. There 

will be garbage bins provided within the halls. 
• Students may keep their locks on their locker and remove during exam time; however, this time is 

provided them to get rid of items within their lockers. 

• Please note – any locks left on lockers will be cut off the final week of June. Any items not claimed in 
lockers by the end of June 2025, will be donated to local charities. 

• Questions? Ask your teacher or see the main office.  
 
Student Leadership  

• Attention to grade 9-11 students! Are you looking to get involved in a school group next year? 
Ambassadors are looking for some new members. 

• School ambassadors, also known as student ambassadors, should possess a combination of leadership, 
communication, and interpersonal skills, along with a genuine passion for their school. They need to be 
knowledgeable about their school, enthusiastic, and able to connect with prospective students and the 
community. If interested, please pick up an application form in Guidance ASAP! They are due this Friday, 
June 13th! 


